USC Verdugo Hills Hospital

Notice of Closure

Perinatal Unit
Neonatal Intensive Care Unit
Effective November 20, 2024, USC Verdugo Hills

Hospital will close its Labor and Delivery services
and Neonatal Intensive Care Unit

The closure of the 18-bed unit will affect approximately 70 staff.

The following is a list of health care facilities in the community that serve Medicare
and Medi-Cal patients and provide perinatal and neonatal intensive care services:

USC Arcadia Hospital Adventist Health Glendale Memorial Huntington Hospital
300 W. Huntington Dr. Glendale Hospital 100 W. California Blvd.
Arcadia, CA 91007 1509 Wilson Terrace 1420 S. Central Ave. Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 898-8000 Glendale, CA 91206 Glendale, CA 91204 (626) 397-5000

(818) 409-8000 (818) 574-8986

Interested parties may offer comments by phone or by mail to any of the following:

USC Verdugo Hills Hospital Keck Medicine of USC USC Verdugo Hills Hospital
1812 Verdugo Blvd. 1500 San Pablo St. 1812 Verdugo Blvd.

Glendale, CA 91208 Los Angeles, CA 90033 Glendale, CA 91208

(818) 952-4711 (800) 872-2273 (818) 952-4711

Attn: Cecilia Pyzow Attn: Rod Hanners, CEO Attn: Dr. Armand Dorian, CEO

USC Verdugo Hills Hospital
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